
 

 

Non-Discrimination Notice 

The Yeshiva admits qualified men of any race, color, national and ethnic origin, and creed and affords 

them  all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to its 

students. The Yeshiva does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin, age, 

creed or disability in administration of its educational policies, admission policies, scholarship and loan 

programs, or any other school-administered programs.  

 

The Yeshiva is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  To the extent that they are applicable  the Yeshiva is in 

compliance with federal and state regulations, including Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age 

Discrimination Act of 1975, the Standards for Safeguarding Customer Information, 16 C.F.R. Part 314, 

issued by the Federal Trade Commission (FTC), as required by the Gramm-Leach-Bliley (GLB) Act, P.L. 

106-102, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, and the New Jersey Law Against 

Discrimination. The foregoing does not waive any exemption that may exist in statute or law. 

 

Inquiries regarding this policy may be directed to the Office of Government Affairs located at 617 Sixth 

Street, Lakewood, NJ 08701. 

 

The Title IX Coordinator is Chanie Jacobowitz, MSW, Director of Government Affairs. She may be 

reached at 732-367-1060, Extension 4219 and cjacobowitz@bmg.edu. 

 

Beyond equal access, opportunity and accommodations, the Yeshiva is committed to the understanding 

and sensitivity that are so vital in guaranteeing to all the same educational experience and environment, 

as well as equal opportunity. 

 


